
DATES TO NOTE
Oct 9 Lockdown Drill

Oct 14 Thanksgiving

Oct 18 Early Dismissal - 11:00am

Oct 22 Photo Retake Day

Oct 25 Pro D Day - Provincial

Nov 1 Assessment & Evaluation Day - No School

Nov 8 Pro D Day - No School

Nov 11 Remembrance Day

How to Report
an Absence!!!

How to Report
an Absence!!!

FAMILY FRIDAY MEMO
GREENDALEGREENDALE

We are continuing to use the online Safe Arrival App
to report any absences all across the School District.

Parents are asked to use one of the 3 convenient
methods for reporting your child’s absences. 

Please follow the link on how to get yourself set up! 

https://sd33.bc.ca/safe-arrival
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PICTURE 
RETAKES
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Soccer TeamSoccer Team

No Games
This Week!
No Games
This Week!

Cross Country
  Run 

Cross Country
  Run 

October 10th
at Sardis Sports

Complex

October 10th
at Sardis Sports

Complex

Hot Lunch DatesHot Lunch DatesHot Lunch Dates
O C T  2 4  -  S U B W A Y

N O V  2 2  -  S H A N D H A R  H U T
Visit

https://munchalunch.com/schools/greendale/
to sign up on Munchalunch to order!

NEXT PAC MEETING DATE:NEXT PAC MEETING DATE:
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17THTHURSDAY, OCTOBER 17TH

8:30AM8:30AM

In/Out DaysIn/Out Days
With fall weather well on it’s way, we
can expect more frequent wet, windy
weather. Even on days with drizzle or

light rain, we will be sending our
students out for fresh air. Please
encourage your children to make

responsible choices and ensure they
are dressed properly for the weather.

Thanks!

https://sd33.bc.ca/safe-arrival


We have had a number of questions
regarding the Feeding Futures program

and children accessing food while at
school. The purpose of the program is to
allow ALL students to access breakfast
and lunch food, barrier free, if needed.

Should you have any questions about the
program, please contact Mr. Gemmell.

On Wednesday, October 9th, Greendale Elementary
will be conducting a lockdown drill. The purpose of
this drill is to practice with staff and students the

lockdown procedures in the event we need to perform
a lockdown to secure the school in the future. The

procedures we will use were developed by the RCMP
and the School District. We will discuss this in each

of the classrooms in advance of the drill, but we
wanted to make parents aware this was happening

and this is only a precautionary practice.

LockdownLockdown
DrillDrill


